
        News and events              

          Tuesday 3rd December 

 

Nativity Arrangements: 

Nativity will take place on the 11th and 12th December at 2pm.  

Only Shooting Stars and Explorers are taking part in this. 

We are not selling tickets, all are welcome, please just come on 

either day and go straight to the hall entrance. 

If possible please could you try and make arrangements for 

very young children not to attend as our children have worked 

very hard and can be easily distracted. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 13th December the children may wear Christmas jumpers, 

with their school uniform for a donation for Save the Children. 

Behaviour 

Recently there has been a few incidents of unacceptable 

behaviour amongst the children.  We as a staff have reviewed 

our good behaviour policy and outlined the potential 

consequences of their actions.  We are discussing this with the 

children in school and the policy can be found on the website. 

Mrs Ponsford 

It is with great sadness that Mrs Ponsford will be leaving us 

at February half term.  She has been a valuable member of 

staff that the children have grown to love and we will all miss 

her. 

 

Have a super weekend and enjoy your Christmas party on 

Friday! 

Mrs Huxham  

Important dates for 

your diary 

6th Dec – FOWAS 

Christmas party 

 11th Dec – EYFS/KS1 

Nativity 2pm 

 12th Dec – EYFS/KS1 

Nativity 2pm 

 13th Dec – Christmas 

Jumper Day 

 19th Dec – Christmas lunch 

 20th Dec – Christmas 

service in church 9.30am 

 20th Dec – END OF TERM 

– FINISH AT 1.15pm 

 7th Jan – Term starts 

Recipients of this week’s certificates were: 

Lola Davis, Nicola Plant, Tom Roberts, William 

Bowman, Elicia Husk, Mia Faulkner, Jonathan 

Cruickshank 

 

 

 

 


